
As Christmas approaches, I am delighted to announce that Reach 
has exceeded our target for our Holidays & More Project during 
this year’s Big Give Christmas Challenge. Thanks to local supporters, 
pledgers and our Charity Champion, The Reed Foundation, we can 
look forward to a busy, activity-packed year ahead.

As ever, our local community has been incredibly supportive. Read on 
to learn about how Southwell Co-op and Southwell Bridge Club have 
recently supported our work.

In this issue you can also find out about how our ROSE Project 
mentors took part in an online event organised by Learning Disability 
England to share their work on women’s rights and relationships.

With best wishes for the festive season and 2022.

Kind regards

Steve Shatwell
Chief Executive
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Support Reach by enabling AmazonSmile on your 
Amazon account https://smile.amazon.co.uk

www.easyfundraising.org.uk  www.giveasyoulive.com  
also offer charity donations when you buy products 

through their website

Ways you can get involved:

Southwell Accommodation Project

We are now very close to reaching our target of £1.4m for our 
exciting Southwell Accommodation Project, which will be a home 
for 12 tenants. This includes almost £300,000 raised through our At 
Home in My Community campaign. Thank you everyone who has 
helped us to make progress towards achieving our goal. Keep an eye 
out for an update in early 2022.

Read more...

Make a one-off or regular donation

Make a lasting difference by leaving a gift in your Will

A huge thank you to Christine and Kevin who 
have continued to support Reach despite 
their usual sales opportunities like the Reach 
Christmas Fayre not going ahead. They have 
been selling via Facebook and friends and 
have raised £258 throughout the year from 
sales of their beautiful handmade crafts. 

Email crafty.mum83@hotmail.com to order 
yours.

A huge thank you to everyone who A huge thank you to everyone who 
got involved in our Big Give Christmas got involved in our Big Give Christmas 
Challenge. You helped us raise over Challenge. You helped us raise over 
£16,000 in just one week so we can £16,000 in just one week so we can 
plan to offer holidays and trips that plan to offer holidays and trips that 
our clients love so much. These our clients love so much. These 
opportunities will also allow carers to opportunities will also allow carers to 
enjoy much needed respite. enjoy much needed respite. 

Read more...

Find out what we’ve been up to 
recently in our centre round-up

Find out more ...

Would you like to join a warm, friendly community who values your 
skills and experiences?

Become a Reach Volunteer!

We are currently looking for people from all walks of life to share their expertise 
through volunteering. 

Contact our Volunteer Manager Wayne on 07823 337124 or
wayne.wilmot@reachuk.org to find out how you can get involved.

Reach Care are recruiting Support Workers!

Do you want to make a genuine difference in your community?

Join our team of quality carers supporting people with learning 
disabilities to live happier, healthier lives.

We can offer you:
•	 Full-time or part-time roles
•	 Flexible work shift patterns
•	 Competitive rates of pay

Call Dawn now for an informal chat on 07725 746848 or 
01636 653018 or email dawn.moore@reachuk.org

•	 High-quality face-to-face 
and online training

•	 Attractive benefits package

Read more...

Find out more ...

We are proud of our ROSE Project mentors who took 
part in a vital conversation about women’s rights as part 
of the UN 16 days of activism. 

Thank you to everyone who supported 
Reach last year when shopping at Southwell 
Co-op, raising a total of £8,007.

This year we are raising money to deliver 
wellbeing activities to our clients in 
Southwell to help reduce anxiety.

Thank you to Southwell Bridge Club who generously 
donated £2,450 following the sad closure of their club.

Thank you crafters

Read more ... 
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Nominate Reach...

Find out more ...
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